
Holy Family PTG Membership Meeting 
 

December 12, 2023 9:15 AM in the NC MPR 
Zoom Meeting ID:  893 2472 9132        Passcode: 385065 

• Call to Order - 9:19 A.M.	 Lauren Kochenderfer/ Kristen Baradihi 
• Opening Prayer	 Tricia Dennis 
• Mission Statement	 Lauren Kochenderfer/ Kristen Baradihi 

• Zoom welcome and attendance	 Lauren Kochenderfer/Kristen Baradihi 
• Presidents’ Report	 Lauren Kochenderfer/Kristen Baradihi 
Christmas Shop starts at SC today. Add Communication Chair to PTG to assist secretary with workload. Interested candidates 
(ideally experienced with Pages, Dropbox, etc.) send email to President email. Will be meeting with Mothers’ Dinner 
coordinators next week to go over details of event. March 3: new date for Mother/Son event. April: Daddy/Daughter Dance. 
• Treasurer’s Report	 Dena Premo 
Bank balance ($21,917). Large deposit in January from Christmas Shop. Small deposit from Family Dinner. Also, anything 
from Family Skate Night. 
• Principal’s Report	 Bridget Hondzinski 
Hired outside company to do security assessment. HFRS is in top 10% of schools in MI in terms of current security measures. 
Half Day Fridays provide ample opportunity for staff to participate in PD. 11 qualified individuals to form Academic 
Excellence Committee in January. For next year, PTG not to be burdened with Room Parents; will be taken over by 
Administration (suggestion for next year). Same with Athletic Council. Going forward, suggestion presented to have one 
Room Parent sign up to be communicator, one to be the “doer”, etc. Protecting God’s Children: issue with parents not 
completing/renewing their training and signing up for volunteering; other issues with school not receiving information when 
parents renew. Suggestion to “lock” access to SignUpGenius to anyone who has not completed/renewed PGC. 
• Campus Ministry	  
Christmas programs up and running. Beaumont toy drive open. 
• Bookkeeping	 Lisa Davis 
Raffle license for Mother/Son and Daddy/Daughter Dance. Check to Blue World written. 
• Advancement	  
Benefit Evening coming together. 

Post-Event Reports                                                                         	  
•   Christmas Shops	 Christine Hurst                                                     
Christmas Shops: most successful year yet. Changes in volunteer format (8 parents vs. 4 parents; 1:1 shopping) allowed for 
quicker shopping and ability for children to stay on-budget. Turned a profit (doubled from last year – about $3370). Three 
restocks. Total budget (NC and SC): $4000. Mothers’ Dinner jewelry almost completely sold (except for one piece). 
• Family Dinner Night: Successful. Over $1500 in food sales. Restaurant rounded up to $2000 (about $300 profit). 
• Advent Priest Luncheon: Went smoothly. PTG to relinquish organization of luncheon going forward; Campus Ministry 

Committee taking over. Credit to be given to chairs who coordinated this year. 

Pre-Event Reports 

•    STEM: moving along rapidly. Meeting with 2nd grade teachers this week. 1st grade teachers meeting after 
holiday break. 1/2/3 STEM Day (all students; grandparents welcome to participate). Invention Convention in 
January. Academic Excellence Committee to move under STEM for additional support? All grandparents need 
to complete PAGC; offer a virtual or in-person option at NC to make it easier for grandparents to complete. 
Register through Virtus. April 4: 2nd grade. March: 3rd grade. May: 1st grade. 

Holy Family Regional School provides a Catholic education fostering spiritual 
and religious formation, academic excellence, and service to others.



• Staff Appreciation: got plenty of decorating volunteers. Going forward, decorate prior to Santa Shop (right after 
Thanksgiving). Staff gifts will be arriving and distributed. Class treats/activities will continue next week. 

Comments and Adjournment - 10:05 A.M. 

In Attendance: 

Mrs. Hondzinski 
PTG Executive Board Members (Lauren, Kristen, Chelsea, Dena, Suzanne, Tricia) 
Christine Hurst 
Lisa Davis 


